
Annual Meeting Minutes 2020 

*due to Covid restrictions, Lakeview Terrace Association made the decision to not hold an annual 
meeting for 2020 and sent out this memo: 

 

March 18/2020 

 

Hello everyone, hope you all are staying safe and life is treating you good.  I  just 
checked with the local fire station and they informed me that the state mandate for Covid 19 still 
does not allow for gatherings of our size.  Unfortunately we will have to hold off 1 more year and 
hopefully next year the pandemic will go away and we will be able to return to normal.  If anyone 
has any issues or concerns I need them sent to me in writing and I will take appropriate action 
depending on the issue with the board or if we can wait till next year we will.  I have been 
working diligently this year due to bad weather to keep up with the damage caused by the wind 
storm.  I want to give special recognition to Brandon Thompson, Earl Pickering, Jeff Bunkleman, 
Ken Wearly, Eric Stefaniak, for extra efforts helping to keep the park maintained and getting it 
ready for a clean up day in which I will be emailing out the notice soon.  We managed to take 
out many of the leaning trees, so they don't end up on parked vehicles.   I just need to get a 
little more of the bigger stuff dealt with first.  I will be changing the gate code soon and will send 
out notice when that happens to all members in good standing.  The water is currently down at 
this time.  The annual dues is $200 this year and please go ahead and send in the checks and I 
will forward them to Gerry the treasurer who will record them..  My address is W 6604 Thomas 
Lane, Nine Mile Falls Wa. 99026.  Also we have several new members this year and so please 
take the time to make them feel welcome.  Remember the park is "Pack in, Pack out' you 
garbage and make sure if you bring a dog it is on a leash at all times.  The swim area has been 
redone and the piece of crap dock has been removed.  As soon as the water comes up I will 
finish securing the fishing dock over by the launch area.  I will be installing the last two tables 
this year and hope to have some park signage up this year.   

-John Thompson, President 


